Dear Parents, 
Our topic for February holiday club is Clean Air. During the week we will be learning about air pollution and campaigning for change while taking part in lots of fun and interesting activities. 
 This will include researching all the facts and making campaign posters, planting some air purifying house plants, finding out ways we can help the environment, looking at the Great Smog in London from 1952 and lots of other exciting experiences.  
We will also be having a cycle or ride day. On this day children can bring a bike or scooter, we are encouraging using alternative healthy and air pollution friendly ways of getting around. This will be Monday 10th February.  Children must be dressed suitably to ride their bike or scooter, have appropriate footwear and a helmet. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]While looking at clean air and what we can do to help we will also look at ways to stay healthy. This will include an exercise class and a lung function science experiment. The children will have the opportunity to take part in some mindful activities and look at ways to keep fit. 
During holiday club we also have lots of other things happening, including outdoor and indoor sports and games, lots of arts and crafts, games and a quiet area and the opportunity to play and be with friends. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or you have any ideas to contribute towards clean air week. 
Kind Regards 
Leah McCartney 






